
HKEx Information Services Limited 

(A wholly-owned member of Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited Group) 

 

7 July 2015  By Email 

Our Ref: MDD/15/1315 

 

To: All Real-time Vendors and End Users (Collectively “Clients”) 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

HKEx Orion Market Data Platform – Securities Market and Index Feed (OMD-C) 

Rescheduling of Post Release Test for Operating System (OS) Upgrade to 25 July 2015 

 

Our notice of 30 June 2015 (Our Ref: MDD/15/1273) informing you of the Post Release Test (“PRT”) 

for OMD-C Operating System (OS) Upgrade scheduled for 11 July 2015 refers please. 

 

Please be informed that the PRT is now rescheduled to 25 July 2015 (Saturday).  Accordingly, the 

one-week stabilisation period is rescheduled for 27 to 31 July 2015.  All other arrangements remain 

unchanged. 

 

The whole set of test documents, including the test rundown, test participation form and test result 

confirmation form, is revised accordingly and enclosed for your reference.  If you have not submitted 

the test participation form but would like to join the PRT, please complete and return the form by 15 

July 2015.  Clients having submitted the test participation form are not required to submit the form 

again. 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Vendor Support Team at (852) 2211 

6558 or send your questions via email to IVSupport@hkex.com.hk.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Karen Lam 

Vice President  

Vendor Support & Data Management, Market Data 

Global Markets Division 

 
Encl. 1) Test Rundown; 2) Test Participation Form; and 3) Test Result Confirmation Form 
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